
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

January 25, 2022 

David Hoogasian 

Project Manager 

Network Building + Consulting, LLC 

100 Apollo Drive, Suite 303 

Chelmsford, MA 01824 

dhoogasian@nbcllc.com  

RE: TS-DISH-014B-211119 – Dish Wireless LLC request for an order to approve tower sharing at an 

existing telecommunications facility located at 123 Pine Orchard Road, Branford, Connecticut. 

Dear Mr. Hoogasian: 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your email of January 25, 2022 requesting an 

extension of time to submit documentation required to make the above-referenced filing complete in 

response to the Council’s incomplete notice dated January 5, 2022. 

The Council hereby grants an extension of time to submit the required documentation by March 7, 2022. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

MAB/IN/emr 

Enclosures: Request for Extension dated January 25, 2022 

Incomplete filing letter dated January 5, 2022 

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov


s:\ems_ts\1_bytown\branford\pineorchardrd\dish\ts-dish-014b-211119_extltr_pineorchardrd.docx 

From: David Hoogasian <dhoogasian@nbcllc.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:46 AM 

To: Robidoux, Evan <Evan.Robidoux@ct.gov> 

Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 

Subject: RE: Council Incomplete Letter for TS-DISH-014B-211119 (123 Pine Orchard Road, Branford) 

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning. Attached please find an extension request for the above referenced DISH Tower Share 

proposal.  An original and (2) copies will be mailed to you. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.   

 

 

David Hoogasian  
Project Manager 
 

NETWORK  BUILDING  +  CONSULTING 

100 Apollo Drive | Suite 303 | Chelmsford, MA | 01824 

M 508.344.3343 
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100 Apollo Drive  +  Suite 303  +  Chelmsford, MA 01824  +  978.856.8308  +  www.networkbuilding.com 

January 25, 2022 

 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT  06051 

 

 

Re:  Incomplete Letter: TS-DISH-014B-211119 - Dish Wireless LLC request for an order to approve tower sharing at an 

        existing telecommunications facility located at 123 Pine Orchard Road, Branford, Connecticut. 

         

 

 

Dear Ms. Bachman:  

 

  

In its January 5, 2022, letter acknowledging receipt of the above referenced Tower Share Request from DISH Wireless 

LLC (“DISH”), the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) identified that the proposed platform antenna mount is not 

compliant with the Council’s Decision and Order for Docket No. 386 dated February 25, 2010, which conditions that T-

arm or flush mounted antennas be installed on the subject tower.   

 

DISH is requesting an extension based on the following condition: 

 

• If additional time is needed to gather the requested information, please submit a written request for an 

extension of time prior to February 7, 2022. 

 

Due to additional time needed to engineer the proposed installation to T-arm or flush mounted antennas, DISH hereby 

requests an extension of 30 days from the February 7th deadline to gather and submit the requested information.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

David HoogasianDavid HoogasianDavid HoogasianDavid Hoogasian    
 

David Hoogasian  
Project Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


